
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

This past week the contractor completed sub-excavation on Lathrop St. and continued 

installing borrow from Cinch St. to the slough. They graded at the entrance to the 

Motorized Boat Launch and slope rolled Lathrop St. shoulders from Cinch St.to the  

Non-Motorized Boat Launch.  They sub-excavated on Lathrop St. south of the railroad 

and began installing Subbase B to accommodate better access to business entrances. 

Next week the contractor will continue installing borrow material on Lathrop St. and the 

Northlake extension.  They will also place the four remaining boulders at the Motorized 

Boat Launch.  

Traffic Closures 

This coming week portions of the Motorized Boat Launch parking lot will be closed off 

Mon-Fri, 7am-7pm.   
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